STATE OF COLORADO

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF ENERGY MANAGEMENT AND CONSERVATION

225 E. 16th Ave., Suite 650 Denver, CO 80203-1625 Phone: (303) 866-2100 Fax: (303) 866-2930 oemc@state.co.us www.state.co.us



Bill Owens Governor

Drew Bolin Director

August 23, 2006

Mr. Jerry Zimmerman Buildings and Grounds Manitou Springs District 14 405 El Monte Pl. Manitou, CO 80829

Dear Mr. Zimmerman:

It is my pleasure to recognize Manitou Springs School District 14 as a leader in energy efficiency in government facilities through your performance contracting project. The Governor's Office of Energy Management and Conservation invites you to attend a reception at the Governor's Residence to recognize state and local governments that have used innovative and effective ways to improve energy efficiency and reduce costs.

I invite you to accept an award as "Energy Champion" for spearheading and overseeing the effort and have also invited Mr. Roy Crawford to accept the award on behalf of Manitou Springs School District 14.

We hope you can join us at this event.

Sincerely,

Drew Bolin

Du Bli

Director

Attachment

